DATE:  
November 23, 2005

TO:

All NASA Employees
FROM:
Office of Human Capital Management

SUBJECT:
Interim Changes to the Employee Performance Communication



System (EPCS)

As a result of the feedback received from supervisors and employees during the focus groups conducted at most Centers as part of our evaluation of the EPCS and the recent revisions to the Senior Executive Service (SES) performance appraisal system, we are implementing the following interim changes to the EPCS.  These changes shall apply to both non-SES supervisors and employees for the current appraisal period (May 1, 2005, to April 30, 2006):

· The NASA values identified prior to Element 1 of both NASA Form 1726 and 1727 shall be revised to reflect NASA’s core values of safety, teamwork, integrity, and mission success. 

· Although Safety has been and is a NASA core value and each of us, as individual employees, has a responsibility to maintain a safe and healthy work environment, Element 1 – Health and Safety – shall no longer be a required performance element, except when specifically identified by the rating official.

Pen and ink changes may be used to implement the interim changes.  NASA Forms 1726 and 1727 will be revised to more closely align the standard elements to the performance requirements of the SES and to reflect the interim changes for the appraisal period beginning May 1, 2006.

We will continue to evaluate supervisors’ and employees’ feedback from the focus groups and the recommendations from the Managing the Influence Process (MIP) Class of 35 groups.  As a result, additional revisions to the EPCS may be identified.  
